
 

 

 

 

 

08 June 2022 

Dear Neighbour/Tenant  

WORKS UPDATE 
 

This notice is an update to the information provided to you on 24 May 2022. 

Canberra Contractors has been engaged by the ACT Government to deliver local road, intersection 
upgrades and new bus driver facilities as part of the CIT Campus – Woden project. These works will 
support construction of the new Woden public transport interchange on Callam Street. 

Due to the ongoing wet weather throughout May and early June 2022, the planned Out of Hours works 
on Launceston Street will need to be rescheduled. Newly proposed Out of Hours works captured in 
the table below: 

Updated Out of Hours schedule 

Friday 17 June 2022 11:30 pm to 6:00am 

Saturday 18 June 2022 11:30 pm to 6:00am 

Every effort will be made to meet the above updated Out of Hours dates, however, we may need to 
reschedule again if wet weather continues to impact the completion of these works. In this instance, 
the Out of Hours works will occur over the following back-up dates: 

Back-up Out of Hours schedule 

Friday 24 June 2022 11:30 pm to 6:00am 

Saturday 25 June 2022 11:30 pm to 6:00am 

Friday 1 July 2022 11:30 pm to 6:00am 

Saturday 2 July 2022 11:30 pm to 6:00am 
 
Out of hours works will include: 

• demolition of existing road kerbs and pavements 
• use of a hydro-vacuum truck for excavations and investigations 
• upgrading existing pavements 
• installation of traffic lights and streetlights 
• traffic sign posting and line marking 
• service excavations for stormwater, watermain and electricity 

 
  

Launceston Street Out of Hours works rescheduled 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction impacts 

Every effort will be made to minimise disruption during these works; however, we anticipate: 
• noise typical of a construction site 
• parking restrictions 
• traffic disruptions, including temporary speed reductions 
• pedestrian and cyclist changes, including footpath closures and detours 

 
We will endeavour to minimise noise impacts where possible by: 

• turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use 
• directing noisy equipment away from residences and businesses where possible 

 
If you have any questions or would like to know more about the works, please dial 02 6130 0524 to 
speak with a Site Representative from Canberra Contractors or email us at 
mail@canberracontractors.com.au. 
 
For more information about the project or current roadworks visit www.act.gov.au/citcampuswoden 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Daniel Hill 
Project Manager 
Canberra Contractors 
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